
REPORT OF THE IMMEDIATE PAST 

PRESIDENT  

 

It has been a great honor and pleasure 

serving on the executive of the TPAAA.  I 

am so grateful that I have been entrusted 

with this opportunity and hope that I have 

served our membership well. 

Over the years I have met so many great 

people who volunteer their time and energy 

to ensure the history of this organization 

continues and that our members get the 

support they deserve.  As an organization we 

have had to make changes to ensure the 

funds we collect from our membership is 

distributed fairly and we get the best value 

from those funds.   

As we all know too well this year has been 

different.  Unfortunately, we have not been 

able to meet and gather as much as we 

would like.  We have had to postpone 

leagues, and cancel events.  All this has 

made it very clear that our membership 

depends on the activities of the TPAAA, not 

only for physical health but mental, social 

and emotional health.   

Looking to the future I hope to continue 

contributing to the TPAAA as a Sports 

Chair, and maintain my role as the 

coordinator of the ‘Abbey’s Goal Memorial 

5K run’ with hopes to make it an annual 

event for many years to come. 

Thank you all for your dedication and 

service.   

Quote: “Obstacles don’t have to stop you. 

If you run into a wall, don’t turn around 

and give up.  Figure out how to climb it, go 

through, or work around it.”  - Michael 

Jordan 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jen Nantais 

 

 

 

 


